
This i s  a f i n a l  o rde r  i n  o t h e r  than  a con te s t ed  case . .  This  o rde r  i s  s u b j e c t  
to judicial review under ORS 183.484. Any petition for judicial 
review must be filed within the 60 day time period specified by ORS 
183.484 (2) . Pursuant to ORS 536.075 and OAR 137-004-0080 you may 
either petition for judicial review or petition the Director for 
reconsideration of this order. A petition for reconsideration may be 
granted or denied by the Director, and if no action is taken within 
60 days following the date the petition was filed, the petition shall 
be deemed denied. 

POD Twp Rng Mer Sec Q-Q Measured Distances 

1 1s 13E WM 26 SW SW 1470 FEET NORTH AND 1250 FEET EAST FROM SW 
CORNER, NW 114 NW 114, SECTION 35 

2 1s 13E WM 35 NW NW 1280 FEET NORTH AND 750 FEET EAST FROM SW 
CORNER, NW 1/4 NW 114, SECTION 35 



Page Two 

A description of the place of use is as follows: 

This certificates describes that portion of the water right confirmed 
by Certificate 5683, State Record of Water Right certificates, NOT 
modified by the provisions of orders of the Water Resources Director 
entered November 10, 1977, at Special Order Volume 30, Page 44, 
approving Transfer Application 3704; and March 5, 1986, at Special 
Order Volume 40, Page 59, approving Transfer Application 5691, and 
supersedes. Certificate 5683. 

TWP 

1 S 

The issuance of this superseding certificate does not confirm the 
status of the water right in regard to the provisions of ORS 540.610 
pertaining to forfeiture or abandonment. 

The right to the use of the water for the above purpose is restricted 
to beneficial use on the lands or place of use described and is 
subject to all other conditions and limitations contained in said 
decree. 

Rng 

13 E 

Issued JAN 2.7 2012 . 

Wat r Right Services Administrator, for 
Phiuip C. Ward, Director 
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Recorded in State Record of Water Right Certificates Number 87352 

T-5691-rr-5683. JWG 

Sec 

35 

Q-Q 
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Acres 

4.7 


